
Formentera to christen new plenary hall

In accordance with a proposal unanimously adopted during plenary debate on the state of the
island last year, the president's office of the Formentera Council has announced that the
administration no longer hold plenary sessions in the hall used heretofore and located in the
Council's central offices at Sant Francesc's plaça de la Constitució. Instead, forthcoming
meetings will take place in the so-called Màgic Box, next to the Formentera Day Centre.

  

Updates in access and IT
The change is associated with several improvements, like wheelchair-accessibility and three
reduced-mobility parking spacesÂ  at the adjacent car park. Capacity at the new hall is for some
60 audience members.

  

There are also technical improvements associated with the location swap. In addition to a
recording system allowing video and audio of proceedings at the Màgic Box, members of the
press will have access to IT and electricity plugs.

  

Likewise, new furniture will provide personal network connections and power plugs for the
administration's 17 councillors and one member of parliament. Individual microphones will also
be included at each official's seat for debate sessions.

  

Work at the site is already under way and it is projected that the first plenary of 2017 will be held
there. The project has a cost of approximately 55,000 euros.
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